

30 June 2021

Ensuring the National Business Initiative (NBI) is POPIA Compliant

As we prepare for the introduction of the new data protection law, the POPI Act which is effective 1 July 2021, we would like to give you the opportunity to **unsubscribe** should you no longer wish to receive communications from the NBI.

Should you wish to stay opted in, you will continue to receive relevant content, including:

- Invitations to our high-profile webinars and events
- The latest environmental and social sustainability updates and information via our <u>mailers</u> (NewsFlashes, Quick Briefs and Thought Leadership articles)
- Our bi-monthly newsletter, On a Clear Day, with industry news and best practice
- Notifications when key reports are released so that your company is always up to date

If you do not wish to receive any further updates from the NBI, please click **UNSUBSCRIBE** and your name will be removed from the mailing list.

If you are happy to be kept on the mailing list, no action is required.

Please note: You can also opt-out of our e-mail communication at any time after this point.









Copyright © 2021 NBI, All rights reserved.

The National Business Initiative (NBI) is an independent and voluntary coalition of South African and multinational businesses launched in 1995 by the then President, Nelson Mandela.

NBI Website: www.nbi.org.za

Email: info@nbi.org.za

The National Business Initiative (NBI) respects your right to privacy, if you do not wish to receive any further news updates from the NBI, please click **UNSUBSCRIBE** and your name will be removed from the mailing list.